KARATINA UNIVERSITY

DIRECTORATE OF QUALITY ASSURANCE AND ISO

INTERNAL MEMO
TO: All 2nd Year students DATE: 24t January, 2022
FROM: Director, Q.A. and ISO REF: KarU/DQA&ISO/2/Vol.1/84

RE: 2ND YEAR STUDENTS SENSITIZATION

The Directorate of Quality Assurance and ISO (DQA&ISO) has planned to conduct a quality
Curriculum delivery webinar on 31 February, 2022 from 4:00pm to 6:30pm. The theme is: "Students
as Drivers of Quality in Curriculum Delivery", and the overall objective is to sensitize 2nd year
Students on the requirements in curriculum delivery.

You are hereby invited to join this webinar on the said date, via the link herein:

https://meet.google.com/yom-fqac-pzo

Thank you.

Prof. Mugo Mwate
Director, QA&ISO

cc Vice Chancellor
Deputy Vice Chancellor, A, R&SA
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